
Message regarding the University and Departmental response to COVID-19 
Category:  General Information - #8 

Date: March 25, 2020 
 
 
The number of updates today is down significantly from last week and even recent days.  
Perhaps we are settling into a new steady state.  There are a few items I want to bring to your 
attention and those are listed below.  In addition, I have included some standard resources at 
the bottom for quick reference.   
 
General: 

• Past departmental messages are kept in a Box Folder for easy retrieval:  
https://osu.box.com/s/9hgp8aeszgbb9g6p2ym1kdrvg7w9owk0  

• Please remember to share your instructional experience with your instructional Points 
of Contact – we want to know how things are going. 

• The rollout of WorkDay has been delayed six months due to the current efforts around 
COVID-19.  
 

Technical Issues: 
• Some people have had issues with Zoom meetings dropping after 40 min.  There is an 

ASCTech Knowledge Base article about addressing this problem: 
https://osuasc.teamdynamix.com/TDClient/1929/Portal/KB/ArticleDet?ID=102731 

• Avoiding “Zoombombing” -- the Office of Distance Education and eLearning 
recommends following these instructions 

 
 
Resources: (I will keep these as standard footnotes. Note: Some are being updated on nearly a 
daily basis.) 

• https://oaa.osu.edu/coronavirus-academic-decisions 
• Keepteaching.osu.edu 
• keeplearning.osu.edu 
• keepworking.osu.edu 
• Student Well-being: https://ascintranet.osu.edu/sites/default/files/asc-student-

wellbeing-resources.pdf 
• Old Departmental Messages: 

https://osu.box.com/s/9hgp8aeszgbb9g6p2ym1kdrvg7w9owk0  
 

 
 

 


